
PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE CANVASS COMMITTEE WILL HAVE TO POSTPONE THE 
FINAL COUNTING FOR THE OCTOBER 4, 2022 BOROUGH 
ELECTION DUE TO POST OFFICE BEING CLOSED TODAY 
AND MATERIALS FROM OTHER AEB COMMUNITIES HAS 

NOT ARRIVED YET.  

WE WILL POST AN UPDATE ONCE WE RECEIVE THE 
MATERIALS. 

Thank you 

____________

Borough Clerk 


